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 Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to this week’s newsletter. 
We are very sad to be saying goodbye to Mrs Vaughan this week. We all wish her every success and happiness in her new career,  
and look forward to sampling the fruits of her labour. Mrs Vaughan—you will be missed. 

 
Next week sees the start of our busy building up to Christmas period in school. 
On Monday, the FOBS team are decorating the hall and we will be holding our annual Advent event on Friday 1st De-
cember to sing Carols and for the children to hang their decorations on the tree. Please do come and join us at 2.45p.m. 
Mince pies, teas and coffees and raffle tickets will also be on sale. Christmas tree decorations will be on sale for all of 
next week. We have been lucky enough with the help from Lynsey Thomas and Sue Ridden to receive a large Christmas 

tree and container, donated by Dan and Bill from Kenneth Rowland Butchers in Fairview Avenue to be the pride of our 
Advent event. A huge thank you from all at Bredhurst. 
 
On Thursday 30th November, we will be holding a reading ‘snuggles’ event in the hall, where children are invited into 
school in their onesies to share a book or play a game with family and friends. We will be providing tea, coffee and hot 

chocolate. The event will take place in the hall. Do come and join us—onesies optional!! 
 
The choir will be singing at Hempstead Valley on Monday 4th December at 12.00p.m. Do come along and show them your 
support. 
 
On Wednesday 6th December FOBS will be holding a ‘Christmas Market’ event on the front playground from 

3.00p.m. where you can buy traditional Christmas decorations, wreaths and other small gifts. 
 
On Thursday 7th December KS2 children will be performing their Christmas Production ‘The Perfect Gift’ at St Matthew’s Church 
starting at 6.30p.m. More information is to follow. We will be ensuring that Year 6 parents have presidency over  the front two 
pews, every year, to ensure all have an opportunity to see their child perform. 
 

There will be our annual Christmas gift sale on Friday 8th December from 1.30p.m. in the school hall where children will 
have the opportunity to buy presents for family members. 
 
Fir Tree class are asking any parents if they have any costumes they can borrow for their Nativity Play. The 

costumes they need are:- Hens, Cows, Camels and a Donkey. If you have any of these please forward them to the 
office. Thank you. 
 
Finally, I am very pleased to welcome Mrs A Jackson to the Governing Body as our new Parent Governor. Thank you to the other 
two parents who also applied for the position, it is very refreshing to see three such strong candidates offer to give up their free 
time to further support the school. 
 
 
Best Wishes 
 

Michelle Cox 
Mrs M Cox 
Head Teacher 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week 

Fir Tree Amalie Cameron 

Forge  Alessia Suvari  

Hurstwood Ronnie Killick 

Kemsley Mrs Vaughan 

Oakwood     James Colwell 

 

           Stars of the Week 

Fir Tree  Eden Brunger   

Forge   Nathaniel Agyekum  

Hurstwood  Miles Hussey   

Kemsley  Josh Rollings  

Oakwood  Ethan Rollings    

Writer of the Week 

Fir Tree April Grant 

Forge  Darcey Pettit 

Hurstwood Robyn Rose 

Kemsley Amy Taylor 

Oakwood Olivia Montgomery 

Diary Dates 

Monday 27th November  FOBS decorating the Hall 

Tuesday 28th November  Yr6 Height + Weight 

Wednesday 29th November Community Lunch 

Thursday 30th November  Fir Tree AOW 

Thursday 30th November  St Andrews Day (Tag for St Andrews) 

Friday 1st December   Advent Event 2.45p.m. 

Wednesday 6th December  Governor Day 

Wednesday 6th December  FOBS Christmas Sale on the Front Playground 

Thursday 7th December  KS2 Production St. Matthews Church 

        “            “           “   Forge AOW 

Friday 8th December  FOBS Gift Sale 

Tuesday 12th December  KS1 Production 2p.m. 

Wednesday 13th December Community Lunch 

Wednesday 13th December KS1 Production 6p.m. 

Thursday 14th December  Whole School Panto at the Hazlitt 

 “ “ “  Whole school Disco  3.30p.m.—5p.m. 

Friday 15th December  Christmas Jumper and Dinner Day 

Tuesday 19th December  Christmas Parties (and special guest) Last day of  

     Term 

Thursday 30th November 

During the school day and in the 

hall after school. Prices range 

from 50p—£5 

 

Friday 8th December 

FOBS will be holding their annual 

gift sale. Children can bring in 

their money in a named purse/

wallet or envelope to buy gifts for 

family members. 


